
 









 



Announcements  

HAVE YOU REMEMBERED CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL IN YOUR WILL? 

 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING AND VESTRY ELECTION: The 

opening session of the Christ Church Annual Parish meeting is slated 

for Sunday, January 26, 2014.The Vestry Nominating Committee 

is presently seeking suggestions of Cathedral parishioners who 

might serve on the Vestry. Suggested individuals must be at least 18 

years old and confirmed members of Christ Church Cathedral. Members 

of the retiring class, including Denise Bentley, Jo Dee Prichard, 

Scott Viebranz, Ann Walker-King, and Tyler Yarbro, as well as 

each one's spouse or partner, are ineligible, as are members of the 

previous class, including John Bridges, Steve Lasley, Susie Ries, 

Sandy Sanders, and Marie Stringer Yeagle. Please forward your 

suggestions to Jo Dee Prichard at jodee@prichard.tv or 

615.500.1174. The deadline for suggesting individuals is Sunday, 

December 1. 
 

RELIEF AID FOR THE PHILIPPINES, EPISCOPAL RELIEF & 

DEVELOPMENT FUND: The tragedy in the Philippines is calling 

on the world to act. Please send any support you are moved to give 

directly to the Episcopal Relief and Development Fund (ERD) for 

the purpose of Typhoon Relief Aid in the Philippines. Our Dean, 

Timothy Kimbrough, served for six years as the representative of 

the Episcopal Church on the Joint Committee on the Philippine 

Covenant from 2003 to 2009. He says, "ERD is the agency of the 

Episcopal Church with mission partners and parish partners on the 

ground able to get aid quickly and directly to the place of greatest 

need.  The Church in the Philippines was founding a new mission in 

Cebu, which was hit hard by the typhoon. Please remember the 

people of this country and mission in your prayers this week and 

give as you are able and led." Checks should be made out to ERD, 

memo: Relief Aid for the Philippines. Episcopal Relief & Development, 

P.O. Box 705B, Merrifield, VA 22116-7058. 
  

CHRISTMAS FLOWERS: If you would like to give a gift for flowers 

in the Chancel at Christmas in memory of or in thanksgiving for 

family or friends, please send a check to the Cathedral in an envelope 

marked Christmas Flowers, c/o Peggy Tucker. If you have 

questions, contact Peggy at 615.255.7729 or ptucker@christcathedral.org. 

The deadline for inclusion in the Christmas Order of Worship 

is noon on Monday, December 2. 

  

CHRISTMAS MUSIC: If you would like to give a gift for music to 

celebrate Christmas, in memory of or in thanksgiving for family or 

friends, please send a check to the Cathedral in an envelope marked 

Christmas Music, c/o Michael Velting. If you have questions, 

contact Michael at mvelting@christcathedral.org or Jon Johnson at 

jjohnson@christcathedral.org or 615.255.7729. The deadline for 

inclusion in the Christmas Order of Worship is noon on 

Monday, December 2. 
 

THANKSGIVING CELEBRATION: WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 

6:00 P.M. On Thanksgiving Eve, November 27, the Cathedral will 

welcome First Lutheran Church for a joint celebration of the Eucharist 

at 6 p.m., with a traditional Thanksgiving dinner to follow the Liturgy. 

Dinner reservations are required. Please contact Amy Greenman, 

agreenman@christcathedral.org or 615.255.7729. Suggested 

donation is $10 for adults and $5 for children under 12. Childcare 

will be provided. Deadline for reservations is noon on Monday, 

November 25. 
 

MORNING PRAYER: Beginning December 2, the time for Morning 

Prayer will change from 8:30 a.m. to 7:15 a.m. to better accommodate 

those who wish to attend Morning Prayer prior to going to work. 

Morning Prayer is said in the Chapel, and parishioners and friends 

are encouraged to attend. 

 

THE ADVENT EVENT 
Sunday, December 1 

9:45-10:45 a.m. 
Begin preparations for Christmas with this intergenerational event on 

the first Sunday in Advent, December 1. Parents are invited to 

participate with their children in making Advent crafts and wreaths 

and enjoying refreshments.  

  

The 2014 Every Member Canvass continues its 

upward trajectory, with over $1.45 million in 

pledges so far! Many thanks to all who have 

pledged! 45% of all pledgers have increased 

their pledge. If you have not made your offering 

of gratitude, please pray for guidance as you contemplate what to return 

in thanksgiving for God’s abundant mercy and grace in your life. The 

easiest and quickest way to pledge is online at christcathe-

dral.org/give. You may also mail a pledge card to the Cathedral 

office at 900 Broadway, Nashville, TN 37203, or place it in the 

alms basin. 

THE CATHEDRAL OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED 

NOVEMBER 28 AND NOVEMBER 29. 
  

The Clergy and Staff of  

Christ Church Cathedral wish you and  

your family a blessed Thanksgiving holiday. 



TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES AT CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL, GO TO christcathedral.org/give 

 

APOCRYPHA CHALLENGE: Join us on Wednesday, November 27, 

11 a.m.-12 p.m., in the Wheeler Room. Readings for week 

beginning November 25: 
  

November 25 Judith 6 

November 26 Judith 7 

November 27 Judith 8 

November 28 Judith 9 

November 29 Judith 10 

November 30 Judith 11 

December 1 Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud on Sunday 

in Church. 
  

STATIONS OF THE NATIVITY, THURSDAYS, DECEMBER 

THROUGH FEBRUARY: During the Seasons of Advent, Christmas 

and Epiphany, we will have Stations of the Nativity on display in 

the Wheeler Room. These prints of paintings and reflections were 

created by Suzy and Curtis Baggett, and were previously on display 

at St. Francis of Assisi Episcopal Church in Ooltewah, TN. The 

Nativity Stations invite viewers to ponder, reflect and experience 

God's amazing love for us through the miracle of the Incarnation. 

We hope that all parishioners will take time to view the prints, and 

that they will serve as a time of contemplation. The Wheeler Room 

will be set aside for meditation on Thursdays from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

through the Advent season. During the Sunday School hour on 

December 1, Joyce Wilding will lead a program detailing more 

information about the Stations. You will also have a chance to view 

them for the first time. 
  

CHURCH IN THE YARD (CITY) SUNDAY, DECEMBER 1: 
Every first Sunday of the month at 2 p.m., Christ Church Cathedral 

serves a meal to the hungry in the parish hall of Holy Trinity (615 6th Ave. S.). 

You are invited to come and assist us in this servant ministry. Ask 

for Stacey Nebel when you arrive or contact her at merundati13@yahoo.com 

for more information. 
  

MESSIAH SING-IN, MONDAY, DECEMBER 2, 7:30 P.M. 
Get the holiday season off to a rousing start by lending your voice 

to the chorus of Handel's beloved classic, accompanied by the period 

instruments of Music City Baroque. $15 adult; $5 student. To 

buy tickets and for more information go to christcathedral.org/sacredspace. 
  

COMPLINE, FIRST FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6 AT 6:00 P.M. Derived from 

the monastic hour of prayer that brought to completion the end of a day, 

Compline has been a much-beloved service for Anglicans since the 

printing of the first Prayer Book. Bringing together darkness, chant, and 

prayer, Compline draws to a close a day and asks God’s protection 

through the night. Join us for this hour of prayer that has signaled the 

end of a day for Christians for hundreds of years. This Liturgy features  

The Gallery Musicians and The Epiphany Dance Company. Childcare 

will be provided and a reception will follow the Liturgy. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH: Are you interested in baptism, confirmation or 

simply learning more about being a Christian in the Episcopal 

Church? Are you coming to Christ Church Cathedral from another 

tradition or from another Episcopal Church? Journey in Faith is for 

you! Call to reserve your place, 615.255.7729. 
  

ST. LUKE'S ADOPT-A-FAMILY: It's time again to spread the cheer 

of giving to our neighbors in need. St. Luke's matches donors with 

West Nashville families and seniors. The donors then shop for gifts from 

the wish lists the families and seniors provide. Please contact Christie 

Bearden, 615.324.8375 or christie.bearden@stlukescommunityhouse.org, 

to adopt a family or a senior. 
 

2013 PENNY DRIVE FOR SECOND HARVEST: Join Ms. Cheap’s 

2013 Penny Drive continues through January 31. There is a large jar 

at the reception desk for donations. You can also pick up a smaller can 

at any branch of Avenue Bank or Wilson Bank and Trust to take to 

work or put out at holiday parties. One dollar translates into four 

meals so every little penny really does count. Details can be found 

at secondharvestmidtn.org or call 615.329.3491. 
 

WOMEN'S PILGRIMAGE TO AMISTAD August 31-September 8, 2014: 
Canon Manning and Chris King, Executive Director of Amistad Mission, 

will lead a pilgrimage to Bolivia to be with the children of Kantuta 

House. If you are interested and would like to know more about 

this opportunity, please contact either Canon Manning at 

gmanning@christcathedral.org or Ann Walker-King at 

annwalkerking@gmail.com. 
 

WOMEN'S RETREAT, DREAMS: GOD’S FORGOTTEN LANGUAGE, 

FEBRUARY 7-9, 2014: Join us for fellowship, prayer and fun at our 

annual Women's Retreat at Montgomery Bell State Park. You can 

choose to attend the whole weekend (Friday evening to Sunday 

morning) or day-trip on Saturday only. As in years past, activities 

will feature yoga, hiking, quilting and massages, in addition to prayer 

and fellowship. You may register with any major credit card at 

eventbrite.com/event/8994949135/eac2. It takes less than 5 

minutes to register! Consider giving a scholarship donation so no 

one is left out based on income. Please register early to secure your 

massage spot. Bring your sisters, mothers and friends!  The guest 

speaker will be Laura Huff Hileman. She is a Spiritual Director and 

Dream Consultant trained at the Haden Institute. She has been 

facilitating dream groups and teaching dreamwork since 1999. 

She now serves as a mentor for Haden students.  Registration is 

open and the space is limited, so please sign up ASAP! Contact Becky 

Taylor, beckyt@nashvillevision.com; Becca Ingle, bjingle@comcast.net or Susie 

Ries, susieries@comcast.net to learn more. 
  

A THANK YOU NOTE TO THE CONGREGATION 

FROM MAMA LOU AND FAMILY 

 

Annual Candlelight Festival of  

Lessons & Carols 

Sunday, December 15, 4:00 p.m. 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Sung by the Cathedral Choir  

and Senior Choristers 
  

Directed by Canon Dr. Michael Velting.  

Jon Johnson, Associate Organist & Choirmaster, organ 
  

A reception will follow. 
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